
NYPEA  Open/General membership 4/18/21: 

Attendance:  Shannon Whitney, Seth Whitney-Wekar, Darlene LaFave, Lindsay Schmidt, Marleen Cowie, 
Gary Andrews, Karen Andrews, Kathy Johnston, Mike Green, Vick Cole, Connie Hoyt and John Steeves. 

A motion was made to combine meetings, seconded by Karen, all in favor. 

Minutes were read, changes were made to the correct the treasury, a motion was made to approve the 
minutes with the treasury change, all in favor, motion passed.   

The current treasury is $8,961.35.  Mike sent Gary Andrews a statement so he can file for taxes.  
Marleen made a motion to approve the treasury report, seconded by Kathy, motion passed.   

Vick reported that Breeders has been cancelled.  We are optimistic that State Fair will be on for horse 
shows.  It is reported that some other smaller shows will be going on there. 

Publicity for NYPEA has been done virtually.  John has created flyers and posted  

The NYPEA August 8th show will be double pointed.  The previous horses nominated will continue to be 
nominated for 2021.  We have two additional nominations.  A motion was made to be eligible they need 
to show under at least half of the judges for the year end awards in 2021, seconded by Darlene, all in 
favor, motion passed.  The show program has been updated to included ranch classes.  Mike Green is 
willing to be listed as the Show Manager.  Gary and Karen are unable to be at the show.  If Rita needs to 
do the show virtually the PHBA classes will need to be pre-entry (payment and all papers).  Shannon will 
contact Rita and the judges.  Darlene is getting the contract for Cazenovia set.  Fees will be $45 for the 
day, $20 will be returned if the stalls are picked clean.  There will be no fee for showing off the trailer.  
PHBA classes $5 per judge.  PHBA classes $9. Office fee is $6 per horse and $7 PHBA fee per horse/per 
judge.  Darlene will ask about shavings.  We are charging $50 per judge for day fees and $35 per judge 
for palomino bred.  Shannon thinks she has the ribbons.  She will check.  The show will start at 9:00.  
Marty Bays will be asked to do the trail course.  Judy will be the ring steward for $50 a day.   

The next meeting will be held on October 31st at 12:00.  We will be hopeful that the meeting will be in-
person.  If not, the meeting can be held by Zoom.   

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 2:17, seconded by Karen, all in favor. 

 

 

 

 


